DELAWARE TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY

PUBLIC NOTICE

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Delaware Township Municipal
Utilities Authority to be held on December 7, 2023 was cancelled due to a
lack of quorum.

The meeting has been rescheduled for Tuesday, December 12, 2023.

The Board will meet downstairs in the Township Municipal Building at
7:30PM

The meeting is open to the public
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